March 22, 2004

Senator Russell E. Prescott
8 Farm Road
Kingston, NH 03848

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Senator Prescott:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Senator Burton J. Cohen
PO Box 208
Newcastle, NH 03854

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Senator Cohen:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Rep. Russell D. Bridle
225 Towle Farm Road
Hampton, NH 03842

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Representative Bridle:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Rep. Sheila T. Francoeur
88 Kings Highway
Hampton, NH 03842

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Representative Francoeur:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Rep. Benjamin E. Moore
81 Railroad Avenue, Apt. 307
Seabrook, NH 03874

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Representative Moore:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Rep. E. Albert Weare
30 Forest Court
Seabrook, NH 03874

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Representative Weare:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Mr. James Barrington
Town Manager
Hampton Town Hall
100 Winnacunnet Road
Hampton, NH 03842

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Mr. Barrington:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Mr. Eric Small

Town Administrator
Hampton Falls Town Office
1 Drinkwater Road
Hampton Falls, NH 03844

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Mr. Small;

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Mr. Fred Welch

Town Manager
Seabrook Town Office
PO Box 456
Seabrook, NH 03874

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Mr. Welch:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Senator Steven Baddour
MA State Senator
State House, Room 513
Boston, MA 02133

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Senator Baddour:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Senator Bruce E. Tarr
State House, Room 313A
Boston, MA 02133

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Senator Tarr:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Rep. Harriet L. Stanley
State House, Room 275
Boston, MA 02133

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Representative Stanley:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Rep. Michael A. Costello
State House, Room 146
Boston, MA 02133

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Representative Costello:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Honorable David Hildt
Mayor of Amesbury
Amesbury City Hall

62 Friend Street
Amesbury, MA 01913

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Mayor Hildt:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Mr. Neil Harrington
Town Manager
Town Hall

5 Beach Road
Salisbury, MA 01952

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Mr. Harrington:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Rep. Richard A. McCann
67 Border Winds Avenue
Seabrook, NH 03874

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Representative McCann:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Rep. Richard W. Morris
PO Box 644
Seabrook, NH 03874

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Representative Morris:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Rep. Thomas J. Gillick
17 R Gill Street
Hampton, NH 03842

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Representative Gillick:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Rep. Jane P. Kelley
PO Box 1
Hampton, NH 03842

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Representative Kelley:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



March 22, 2004

Rep. Michael O'Neil
PO Box 818
Hampton, NH 03842

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF SAFETY PERFORMANCE
Dear Representative O’'Neil:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC in which the NRC
staff will discuss with FPL our annual assessment of the safety performance of Seabrook Station.

The meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2004, at the Hampshire Inn, 20 Spur Road
in Seabrook, NH. At the meeting we will briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then
discuss with FPL our assessment of their safety performance of Seabrook Station and their response
to our assessment. The meeting is open to the public for observation. Following the presentation, the
NRC staff will be available to answer questions from you and members of the public regarding the
safety performance of Seabrook Station and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant operations.

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Seabrook Station
in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process. Our assessment used the most recent
performance indicator data and inspection findings from January 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003.
We described our assessment results in a letter to FPL on March 2, 2004. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. The NRC’s meeting notice, meeting agenda, and assessment letter can be found in the
ADAMS meeting package (Accession Number ML040640874). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in our
annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at Seabrook Station through the NRC web
site. This information may be accessed at:
http://www.nrc.gov/INRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html.

Your schedule permitting, | look forward to meeting you on April 12, 2004. In the interim, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5186 if | can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

IRA/

James M. Trapp, Chief

Projects Branch 6

Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure: As Stated



